## Dear USD #413 Board Members,

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my interest in filling the vacant seat on the USD #413 school board. As a parent of three children enrolled in the district and a passionate advocate for education, I believe I can bring a unique perspective and valuable insights to the board.

Throughout my career, I have been an active participant in various educational initiatives and have volunteered countless hours to support schools and students. My professional experience and personal dedication to education have equipped me with the skills and knowledge necessary to make informed decisions that prioritize the best interests of our children and the community.

I understand the importance of collaboration, strategic thinking, and a student-centric approach. I am eager to leverage these skills to work alongside fellow board members, district staff, and community members to ensure that USD #413 continues to provide a high-quality education for all students.

Personally, I am committed to fostering a safe and nurturing environment where students can grow and succeed. I understand the importance of addressing the diverse needs of our community and am prepared to make decisions that prioritize inclusivity and academic excellence.

Thank you for considering my application for the vacant school board seat. I am excited about the possibility of serving our community in this capacity and look forward to the opportunity to contribute my skills, experience, and passion for education to USD #413.

Please feel free to contact me at any additional information. I look forward to discussing my candidacy further.

Sincerely,

Randy N/Hibbs